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To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

| would like to express my serious concerns regarding the draft plan above.

| live on Maypole Road ,Hoath and am very concerned indeed about the traffic on our road.

The number of VERY large and VERY fast trucks on our country road has vastly increased since
the

Digester pit in Chislet Forstal was dug.

| believe this was instituted without planning permission as a farm facility (and has since |
understand , again without planning permission, been increased to approximately twice the size!)

The reality is that it has created a constant flow of dangerously fast tankers passing our house:
These tankers cause traffic problems, damage the road and bring danger to our children, pets and
ourselves. Our house actually shakes as they speed past. | am amazed that | have not heard yet
of any accidents on this stretch of road! They certainly do not adhere to the speed limit. The
vehicles also often do not have number plates and so cannot be identified.

We are happy and blessed to live in an agricultural environment but this is a quite different issue.

| certainly hope and trust that appropriate action will be taken.

Yours sincerely,

David and Elisabeth Rose
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